
APPENDIX 1

Integrated Care Sub-Group

Chair: 
Sharon Morrow, Chief Operating Officer, Barking and Dagenham Clinical Commissioning 
Group

Items to be escalated to the Health & Wellbeing Board 
 The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the progress of the integrated care 

sub-group 
Meeting Attendance
27 October  2014:              53% (9 of 19)
Performance
Please note that no performance targets have been agreed as yet; going forward the group will 
review progress against Barking and Dagenham targets delivered through achievement of 
milestones in Better Care Fund (BCF) schemes. Further national Better Care Fund guidance 
has now been issued which will inform development of the BCF outcomes.

Action(s) since last report to the Health and Wellbeing Board 

The group 
 The group was asked to review and comment on the BCF management paper outlining 

the BCF programme governance timeline and reporting, workstreams and milestone 
status. 

 The group reviewed and commented on the newly developed dashboard reports 
produced by the CSU.

 The group was informed of the development of the new Joint Executive Management 
Committee which will oversee the development of section 75

 The carers strategy was presented at the meeting a further paper will be taken in 
December with commissioning intentions.

 A stakeholder workshop is planned which will talk through what has changed on the 
BCF/agenda and on personalisation focusing on areas of engagements with other 
organisations like Healthwatch.

Action and Priorities for the coming period
 Further develop the BCF dashboard and develop a risk register
 Develop commissioning intentions for carers 
 Develop the stakeholder engagement strategy work closely with Healthwatch

Contact: Jackeya Quayam, Project Officer, Strategic Delivery, BHR CCGs
Tel: 0208 822 3016; Email: Jackeya.Quayam@onel.nhs.uk 
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